

CHIEF MINISTER MINISTER FOR POLICE, FIRE AND EMERGENCY SERVICES

Parliament House State Square Darwin NT 0800 chief.minister@nt.gov.au GPO Box 3146 Darwin NT 0801 Telephone: 08 8901 4000 Facsimile: 08 8901 4099

Mr Hamish Hansford Committee Secretary Department of the Senate Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Hansford

Thank you for your letter dated 8 October 2010 inviting submissions to the Parliamentary Inquiry into Telecommunications Interception and Intelligence Services Legislation Amendment Bill 2010.

The Northern Territory Government supports the proposed amendments and will not be making a formal submission to the Inquiry.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on these important amendments.

Yours sincerely

PAUL HENDERSON

0 1 NOV 2010